THE STARPHOENIX, SATURDAY, APRIL 17, 2021
THE STARPHOENIX, MONDAY, APRIL 19, 2021

PUBLIC NOTICE

UNIVERSITY SECTOR PLAN

Saskatoon City Council will consider the adoption of the University Sector Plan. The University Sector Plan outlines a vision
for future urban development in the University of Saskatchewan (USask) endowment lands. The University Sector Plan is a
long-range plan that will provide a framework for future growth.
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The City of Saskatoon’s (City) Strategic Plan identifies a long-term vision of increased infill development to achieve the
Strategic Goal of Sustainable Growth. USask has designated some of its endowment land holdings for strategic infill
growth, aligning with the City’s vision for infill growth, making this area one of the most significant component of the
City’s growth initiative.

The University Sector Plan is a comprehensive report outlining high-level strategies for land use, open space, utility
servicing, environmental considerations, mobility and phasing.

The proposed University Sector Plan is available for viewing on saskatoon.ca/engage/university-sector-plan

PUBLIC HEARING - Saskatoon City Council will hear all submissions on the proposed Sector Plan and all persons who wish
to speak on Monday, April 26, 2021 at 6:00 PM.

Communications to City Council on this matter can be submitted in the following ways:
© By email: using the online submission form via the website: saskatoon.ca/write-letter-councilcommittees
o By post: Office of the City Clerk, 222 - 3" Avenue North, Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5
o By fax: 306-975-2784

All submissions received by the City Clerk by Monday, April 26, 2021 will be forwarded to City Council.

INFORMATION - Questions or comments regarding the proposed Sector Plan may be directed to the following
without charge:

lan Williamson, Senior Planner

Planning & Development Department

Phone: 306-657-8640

Email: ian.williamson@saskatoon.ca




